Dawn Huntley

From:

Sent:

Tuesday, February 23, 2021 9:52 AM

To:

House Innovation, Internet and Technology Committee

Cc:

Tanner, Liz (DBR); Kate Michaud; Rep_Ruggiero

Subject:

House Bill 5148

Attachments:

Broadband Memo.docx

House Bill No: 5148

Bob Rulli In Favor

Bob Rulli, Director Town of Warren Office of Planning & Community Development

Office: 401.289.0529 Mobile: 401.207.1675

Please consider the environment before you print this e-mail. This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.